
Dr. G.J. Quinn, 
29 Alderman Road 
Glasgow, 110-G13 3YF 
Scotland, UK 

Dear Dr. Quinn, 

7/13/93 

I enclose the list fif our books, with the local postage charge removed. The best 

guess I can make for surface postage toli is 39.52 for them all. Please remi4 in US 

funds, which most banks can do, because otherwise here in the country we must pay two 

additional charges in the obnversoYon. 

You ask for assistance in your research. I hope you will believe that I am rious 
when I say do not believe any book that pretends to solve the cfime or is based on any 

theory. Theorizing is fine but not when presented as proven fact, which is what all I am 

familiar with do ono way or another. 

The crime itself was never officially investigated. There thus were no real leads to 

be followed by private persoxrs.  
Neat of the authors have no real knowledge of the established information and there 

is quite a bit, some which has negative values, and not oho has kept up with the many 

pages of once secret records that others and I have brought0 Mitg light. I make about a 

quarter of a million JFK pages, about 80,000 on King, accessible to all writing in the field 

and not one has made any real use of them. They don't care about the fact. They are all new 

Sherlock Holmses, the:: think, and need no fact. 

Nor has a single one ever asked me if I know of anything that disproves his theory. 

Some are rather cunningly dge but they will all mislead you. 

ancerely, 

kca 

Harold Weisberg 



Dr G.J. Quinn 
29 Alderman Road 
Glasgow, G13 3YF 
Scotland, U.K. 

3. 7.93. 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick 
MD 21701 

Dear Mr Weisberg 

I am a lecturer at a local college and have recently begun research 

into the assassination of President John F Kennedy. In my initial 

reading, I have come across many references to your work. Unfortunately, 

I seem to be unable to obtain copies of these in the U.K. I wonder, 

therefore, if you could inform me on the availability of your 
books. 

I would also welcome the opportunity to make use of your expertise 

in this area, if you would be kind enough to assist me with my 

research. 

I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Yours sincerely 

• 

G.J. Quinn. 

I 


